
From: LARRY VALLAD  

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 2:26 PM 
Cc: Reiley Beth 

Subject: SB115, SB370, SB388, SB401, SB838 

 

Dear Senator, 

In Oregon we have 3 agencies involved in the permit process it provides checks and balances 

the DEQ, DSL and ODFW. Restrictions established by these agencies are sufficient to protect 

our rivers. 

DEQ's 700pm permit protects water quality and gets its authority from the EPA and vests that 

authority to DSL. 

DSL permits uphold regulations and conditions set in OAR 14-089-0650 and has authority over 

the waterways of Oregon. 

ODFW biologists establish time periods to avoid vulnerable life stages for migration, spawning 

and rearing of 

anadromous and other game fish and threatened, endangered, or other sensitive species are 

considered. 

Best management practices are included in both permits to protect water quality and beneficial 

uses including riparian vegetation, juvenile fish, and disrupting the food web. 

Existing regulations in Oregon have stood up to several lawsuits. Do not turn Oregon into 

California with lawsuit after lawsuit or one over stretched agency depending on a judge to tell 

scientists and biologists how to do their job. 

As Oregonians we value the environment and diversity this great state has to offer. Gold is only 

found in less than 1/3 of 1% of the rivers in Oregon. Don't rely on hype think for yourself, go out 

and see that the small-scale miner has little effect on the environment and is regulated to the in 

water work period, the restrictions established by the State of Oregon do protect fish and 

wildlife. 

Our rivers and wild spaces should be for the enjoyment of all citizens of this great land. 

 

Please do not take away one of the few recreations we have left. 

 

Please make this a part of the record of SB115, SB370, SB388, SB401, SB838 and any future 

bills that unfairly target small-scale mining. 

 

Thank you, 

Larry Vallad 

Soth Beach, OR 

lavad@cablespeed.com 
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